
 

January 21, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 23 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 23 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 23 would allow a person with restricted driving privileges for driving under the 

influence of alcohol or drugs to drive to an ignition interlock provider for maintenance and 

downloading of data from the device. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates that SB 23 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jack Smith, Department of Revenue 

 


